
 
 
 
 

 

The latest news and information 
October 15th 2021 

 
As part of the ongoing commitment to Scouts | Terrain, there are two streams of 
work that continue to update and improve the system – monthly support and 
maintenance plus an annual development period, as detailed in previous updates. 
 
The month of October could yet prove to be a big one for Scouts | Terrain. This 
month we are anticipating a release of some significant updates to the programming 
area of the system.  
 
We know that programming has been an area that many people have raised an 
issue with. We must also acknowledge that the existing flow may have been 
working for some members, there were many others who have been asking for 
enhancements. Over the last few months, we have invested into updating 
programming based on the feedback articulated by our users. 
 
With the next release, we will see: 

• The ability to relate a programmed activity to Outdoor Adventure Skills  
• The ability to relate a programmed activity to Logbook  
• The ability to have the attendance and participation lists as separate 

records 
• The ability to toggle calendar views and select which calendars are 

displaying for you, based on the Groups/Units/Patrols/Project Patrols you 
are a member of  

• The ability to subscribe to your Scouts | Terrain program/calendar and 
include it in your iCal/Google/Exchange calendar  

• A more efficient programming step process, such that you will not be 
returned to the calendar multiple times in the planning and/or reviewing 
process  

 
The release is anticipated to occur in the week ending October 29th 2021.  
 
The team looks forward to being able to provide you with another update shortly! 


